HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY!

<u>Prayer List Update:</u> If someone is in need of our prayers, please contact the church office at 313-271-8552 to have their name added to the list. To keep our list current, we will date when the prayer request is received and after a month, unless it is renewed, it will be removed.

<u>Downriver for Veterans:</u> We continue to collect non-perishable food items for Downriver for Veterans located on Fort Street in Wyandotte. This organization needs ongoing support to assist local resource-limited veterans. You can place your donations in the Totes of Love bin in the back of the Sanctuary.

Feather Bowling - Wed. Night!: This Wednesday, May 15 is our Feather Bowling outing at the Cadieux Cafe. If you are going, we need to meet at the church BY 5 pm or as close to 5 as possible. Our dinner reservation is at 5:30, and it takes time for wait staff to take orders from each person and prepare the food. Right after dinner, we will bowl from 7-9 pm. Please be sure to bring \$10, or \$20 for you and your spouse or friend. The money will be collected in the parking lot before we leave for the cafe. We hope to take 3 or 4 cars with people carpooling as much as possible. Remember, you are on your own for alcoholic beverages at the cafe. The \$10 doesn't cover that. See you on Wednesday!

<u>Prayer List Update:</u> If someone is in need of our prayers, please contact the church office at 313-271-8552 to have their name added to the list. To keep our list current, we will date when the prayer request is received and after a month, unless it is renewed, it will be removed.

<u>Downriver for Veterans:</u> We continue to collect non-perishable food items for Downriver for Veterans located on Fort Street in Wyandotte. This organization needs ongoing support to assist local resource-limited veterans. You can place your donations in the Totes of Love bin in the back of the Sanctuary. Please check the expiration date to make sure items have not expired.

Book Club: The next Book Club will meet on June 3 at 7:00 pm at the church. We are reading *Radium Girls* by Kate Moore. The book kit is in the church office.

If you would like to get in touch with Pastor Lew via e-mail. Please use this email: **DearbornCongregational@gmail.com**

Attention Amazon Shoppers: If you currently have an Amazon account (regular or Prime) your purchases can now earn our church .5%. All you need do is sign into **Amazon Smile** and log in just as if you were on your regular Amazon account, designate our church as your charity and shop. Please share our Charity with friends and family – anyone who has an Amazon account can donate to us See Diana Schilbe if you have questions.

DEARBORN CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST

16350 Rotunda Drive Dearborn, MI 48120 (313) 271-8552

Prayer Concerns May 12, 2019

Barb Allen - 5/12 Jane Haling- 5/12 Rev. Bill Kren - 5/12 Gail Waggoner - 5/12 Teresa Curless - 5-12 Pauline Gourlay - 5/12 Fred Michals - 5/12 Dolores Quick—5-12 Serious Health Issues
Shut in
Serious Health Issues
Recent spinal procedure
Ongoing Health Concern
Shut in
Serious Health Concern
Recent Fall

You may want to brighten the day for those listed on the prayer concern list with a card or note. If you don't have their address, check your directory or call the office.



The flowers this morning are in honor of all mothers, from John Proctor.

SERVING TODAY

Minister: Music Director: Liturgist: Ushers: Fellowship Host: Rev. Lew Worthington Brian Sampson Ray Carter Deb Evans and Tom Brown Ann Saadah